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The collaboration agreement signed between the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) and Mağusa Türk Gücü 
Sports Club (MTG) is renewed. The protocol concerning 
the topics of academia, sports and athlete health was 
signed on Wednesday, 16 March 2022 at 10:00 at the 
Rector’s Office Meeting Room. Making a statement on 
the topic prior to the protocol being signed, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın stated that it is EMU’s mission 
to integrate with Famagusta in any matter concerning 
the society. Apart from being the most rooted university 
in TRNC, Prof. Dr. Hocanın touched on the fact that 
it is impossible for the university which is located 
in Famagusta to develop and grow independently of 
Famagusta city. Rector Hocanın also stated that MTG has 
always been a sports club with big goals which honors 

the city with its success and achievements. Explaining 
that the recently signed protocol is a continuation of the 
previous protocol signed between the parties, Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın extended best wishes to both parties. EMU Board 
of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk also made a speech 
during the event and said they are uttermost content with 
the protocol signed between the most rooted sports club of 
Famagusta, MTG and TRNC’s esteemed higher education 
institution, EMU. Stating that seeing the precious business 
people supporting the sports club is pleasing, Dr. Özcenk 
said that actions have been takin in respect to develop 
sports and such collaborations are made in this regard. 
Stating that they will continue contributing to the sports, 
Dr. Özcenk ended his speech by wishing the best for the 
youth, sports and the Turkish Cypriot football. Delivering 

a speech at the event, MTG Chairman Koral Bozkurt 
stated that MTG was established during the war-time to 
represent the Turkish Cypriots, therefore the sports club 
holds a significant place in the national struggle. Providing 
information on MTG, Bozkurt expressed that the club’s 
aim is to raise the Famagusta youth as to become healthier 
individuals. Noting that they want to show the next 
generations that education and sports are parallel, Bozkurt 
stated that their wish is to provide education and enable 
young people to become good athletes and individuals. 
At the end of his speech, he thanked EMU for giving 
them this chance. Following the signing session, Bozkurt 
presented a MTG jersey to Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın. On 
the other hand, Rector Prof. Dr. Hocanın presented a 
unique souvenir to Bozkurt.

A cooperation protocol has been signed between 
Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
and Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus Art 
Consultant Rüya Taner to carry out academic, 
cultural and artistic activities. EMU Rector Prof. 
Dr. Aykut Hocanın and Piano Artist Rüya Taner 
signed the said protocol. Present at the signing 
ceremony held at 14:00 on Friday, 18 March  2022, 
at the EMU Rector’s Office Meeting Room were 
EMU Vice Rector for Social and Cultural Affairs 
Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, EMU Education Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Ahmet Pehlivan, and Chair of Fine 

Arts Education Department Prof. Dr. Serdar Çetin 
Aydar. The aforementioned cooperation protocol 
aims to facilitate the development and organisation 
of the academic, cultural and artistic cooperation 
between the University and the artist. 
 
In his speech, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın stated that he is extremely pleased to sign 
a cooperation protocol as such. Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın emphasized that he believes that the 
collaboration between Rüya Taner, an artist who 
makes our country proud with her international 

achievements and the EMU Education Faculty Fine 
Arts Education Department will contribute greatly 
to art lovers. In his statement,  Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın stated that collaborations are extremely 
important for EMU, also emphasizing that EMU 
fulfills its duties in the fields of education, science 
and community service and tries to support social, 
cultural and sports activities. Expressing that they 
are happy for this cooperation, Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın underlined that they are on the eve of 
important breakthroughs in the field of music. 
Expressing that EMU is always ready to support 
international projects, Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
emphasized that it is important to support the 
qualified works of the rare human resources in 
the field of art and to bring them together with the 
stakeholders of the university.
  
Speaking during the cooperation protocol signing 
ceremony, Rüya Taner stated that today is a 
very special day for her, emphasizing that she is 
happy that a university like EMU will support her 
endeavours. Expressing that she will try to fulfill 
her duty in the best way with this cooperation, 
Taner said that she believes that they will realize 
good projects together.

COLLABORATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN EMU & MTG GETS RENEWED

EMU SIGNS A COLLABORATION PROTOCOL 
WITH ARTIST RÜYA TANER 
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Nigeria Zamfara State Education Committee 
Chairman Yusuf Alhassan visited Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) Rector’s 
Office. The visit took place on Monday, 

14 March 2022 at 12:00 at vice Rector for 
Social and Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz 
İşçioğlu’s office. EMU Architecture Faculty 
Doctoral Student and Turkish Republic 

of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) National 
Association of Nigerian Students President 
El-Yakub Sabo Abdullahi and EMU Business 
and Economics Faculty Doctoral Student and 
former president of the association Salim 
Hamza Ringim were also present during the 
visit.

EMU vice Rector for Social and Cultural 
Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu expressed 
their contentedness on hosting the Nigaria 
Zamfara State Education Committee 
Chairman Yusuf Alhassan in TRNC as well as 
in EMU. During the visit, Prof. Dr. İşçioğlu 
and Alhassan shared views on the possible 
collaborations that can be made in terms of 
the education between EMU and Zamfara 
State in Nigeria and, the needs of the students.

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) hosted Azerbaijani 
journalist Nigar İbrahimova. Visiting the Turkish Republic of Northern 
Cyprus (TRNC) with promotional purposes, İbrahimova visited to 
EMU Rector’s Office on Wednesday, 16 March 2022. During the visit, 
Azerbaijani journalist interviewed with the vice Rector for Social and 
Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu. Then, paid a courtesy visit to 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın where the journalist expressed 
her happiness to being here at EMU and emphasized the importance 
of the relationship between Azerbaijan and TRNC. Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın presented a souvenir to the İbrahimova at the end of the visit. 

EMU is Among with Bests in the World
İbrahimova was presented with detailed information regarding EMU 
during the interview with Prof. Dr. İşçioğlu. Putting emphasis on 
the fact that EMU is listed among the best universities in the world, 
Prof. Dr. İşçioğlu underlined that EMU is ranked 153rd in the 2022 
youngest university rankings of Times Higher Education (THE), the 
publisher of the world’s most widely referenced university rankings, 
and is among the top 600 universities in the world in the world’s best 
universities rankings.

Stating that EMU has students from 110 different countries, Prof. 
Dr. İşçioğlu said EMU attaches great importance to international 
accreditations and therefore, the quality of the education it offers is 
affirmed with the accreditations granted by international scientific 
institutions. 

NIGERIA ZAMFARA STATE EDUCATION COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 
VISITS EMU

EMU HOSTS AZERBAIJANI JOURNALIST
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Faculty of Medicine celebrated 14 
March Medicine Day on Monday, 14 March 
2022, at 09:00 a.m. EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın and Dr. Fazıl Küçük Faculty of Medicine 
Dean Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora, faculty members 
and students of Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty 
attended the event.

14 March Medicine Day, which started with the 
laying of a wreath to the Atatürk Monument by 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın and Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Faculty of Medicine Dean Prof. Dr. 
Nahide Gökçora, continued with a Moment of 
Silence and the National Anthem. Speaking about 
the meaning and importance of the day, Prof. Dr. 
Nahide Gökçora stated that they are observing this 
day with a heavy heart due to the pandemic that 
shook the whole world, and stated that March 14 
is a day of respect for doctors who try to save the 
lives of their patients despite the bad conditions. 

Noting that the birthday of the immortal leader 
who had great contributions in the struggle 
for an independent and free life in the TRNC, 
Dr. Fazıl Küçük, is also on 14 March, Prof. Dr. 
Gökçora emphasized that they commemorate 
the great leader with respect and pride. Prof. 
Dr. Gökçora also added that Dr. Küçük is an 
exemplary person with his doctor, competitive, 
self-sacrificing, helpful and human-loving 
leader personality who stands by his people and 
patients in all circumstances. Expressing that they 
will train doctors who follow the path of such a 
leader and doctor, Prof. Dr. Gökçora stated that 
medicine is not just a profession, but a way of 
life. Emphasizing that loving life, respecting 
the differences, and a lifetime of selfless and 
disciplined work are the most basic qualities 
of this lifestyle. Prof. Dr. Gökçora thanked all 
doctors, healthcare professionals, students and 

interns for their perseverance and dedication to the 
profession, and concluded her speech by extending 
her best wishes to all on 14 March Medicine Day 
and her hope for all doctors to reach the days filled 
with safe working conditions and rewards for their 
efforts.

Speaking after Prof. Dr. Gökçora, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın started his speech by 
emphasizing that the importance and value of 
health workers who have been working selflessly 
day and night during the pandemic process is once 
again understood. Expressing that important work 
was also carried out at EMU during this period, 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın stated that doctors’ efforts 
and contributions are priceless in this respect.. 
Emphasizing that the education process, long 
working hours, continuous self-development and 
touching people’s health are all very important 
and that it is not possible to repay doctors’ 
contributions to health, Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın 
mentioned the importance of these special days to 
show appreciation for these efforts. Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın thanked all health workers for the devoted 
effort and concluded his speech by extending his 
best wishes to them on 14 March Medicine Day.

Eastern Mediterranean University Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın released a message on 14 March 
Medicine Day. Prof. Dr. Hocanın’s message reads as 
follows: 

Health is undoubtedly the most important asset in 
life. When there is no health, everything else loses its 
meaning. The purpose of medicine is to work for people 
to lead a healthier, happier and higher quality life. In 
recent years, new methods have been found in the field 
of medicine for the diagnosis and treatment of diseases, 
and great progress has been made in prolonging human 
life and increasing its quality. The achievements of 
scientists working in the field of medicine as a result 
of their work for the whole humanity by adding their 

nights to their days, sacrificing from their private lives 
and the time they spend with their families, have made 
human life better and allowed people to live happier and 
healthier.

During the difficult ongoing pandemic process that 
started two years ago, we have better understood the 
value of our doctors and healthcare professionals who 
work hard day and night, making great sacrifices, 
to protect our health, which is the most important 
value in life. In this process, we extend our gratitude 
to our physicians and healthcare workers who are 
selflessly fighting against the pandemic and other 
health problems away from their families to protect 
our health. On March 14, Medicine Day, I extend my 

best wishes and appreciation to all our doctors and 
healthcare professionals who carry out this respected 
and honorable profession with great devotion.”

EMU DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK FACULTY OF MEDICINE CELEBRATES 
14 MARCH MEDICINE DAY 

EMU RECTOR PROF. DR. AYKUT HOCANIN’S 14 MARCH 
MEDICINE DAY MESSAGE 
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Eastern Mediterranean University Atatürk Research 
and Application Center (EMU-ATAUM) Chair Assist. 
Prof. Dr. Turgay Bülent Göktürk released a statement on 
the 107th anniversary of 18 March Çanakkale Victory 
and Commemoration Day of Martyrs. The statement 
touched on the following: “Republic of Turkey was 
established as a result of the national struggle that took 

place in leadership of Mustafa Kemal. The Battles of 
Çanakkale also played a role in this outcome because 
the determination and spirit of the struggle in the 
Çanakkale Front has been one of the basic dynamics of 
the national struggle and has been a first step for the epic 
of liberation. As stated by Mustafa Kemal, “If Çanakkale 
was seized, the control of Istanbul would be lost, the 
Ottoman Empired would be shared and the Republic 
of Turkey would not be established.” In this respect, 
Çanakkale Victory holds a unique place and importance 
in the Turkish history. The Battle of Çanakkale is about 
extraordinary circumstances and struggles. It is not a 
battle to be won under the normal circumstances. It is 
not possible to comprehend this without knowing the 
determination and spirit of the Turkish people to protect 
their homeland.  It must be known that, the unique feature 
of Çanakkale that makes it important is the noble spirit 
that welcomes those who come to Çanakkale, not the 
people who come to Çanakkale. Filled with faith, belief 
and determination, this spirit was not defeated neither by 
the steel nor gunpowder. It is the spirit that carries out 
the command “I command you not to attack, but to die” 
without hesitation, with calm and trust. That spirit is the 

soul of the people who say I’d rather die than live as a 
prisoner. In Çanakkale, Turkish people and the Turkish 
soldiers defeated the two most superior navies of the 
period and the land armies that were superior in numbers 
and weapons. The most precious gain of the Turkish 
nation after the victory of Çanakkale Battle is Mustafa 
Kemal Atatürk. Mustafa Kemal had an opportunity 
to perform his unique skills on military thinking and 
leadership during the Battles of Çanakkale and, at the 
end of the battles, he was a reputable commander in the 
eye of Turkish nation. Therefore, Battles of Çanakkale 
contributed the creation of genius like Mustafa Kemal 
Atatürk who was to be the unique leader of the National 
Struggle which would begin following the end of the 
World War I. On the occasion of the 107th year of the 
Çanakkale Victory, I commemorate with gratitude the 
Great Leader Mustafa Kemal Atatürk and his comrades 
in arms, who did not hesitate to give their souls and blood 
to make this land a homeland, by winning the Battles of 
Çanakkale and our hero soldiers who fell to the ground 
in the prime of their lives for their homeland, flag and 
nation. May they rest in eternal peace”.

The “18 March Çanakkale Victory and Martyrs 
Commemoration Program” will be held by the 
Eastern Mediterranean University Atatürk Research 
and Application Center (EMU – ATAUM) with the 
contributions of EMU Atatürk Ideology Club (EMU 
ADK). The program will start with the distribution of 
wheat soup to students at EMU Atatürk Square between 
12:30-14:30 on Friday, 18 March 2022, in commemoration 
of the 18 March Çanakkale Victory and Martyrs’ Day by 
EMU ADK.

The event will continue with the “18 March Çanakkale 
Victory and Martyrs Commemoration Panel” to be held at 
EMU Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall at 14.30 on the same day. 
The panel, which will start with a moment of silence and 
the National Anthem, will be moderated by EMU-ATAUM 
President Assist. Prof. Dr. Turgay Bulent Goktürk. In 
the panel, the following presentations will be delivered; 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Göktürk’s “Military and Political Aspects 
of the Battle of Çanakkale”, European University of Lefke 
(EUL) Faculty of Arts and Sciences, History Department 
Chair Assoc. Prof. Dr. İhsan Tayhani’s “An Analysis of 
Çanakkale and the Law of War Based on the Narratives 
of Anafartalar Hero Mustafa Kemal” and EMU ATAUM 
academic staff member Sen. Inst. Süheyla Göktürk’s 
presentation titled “Mustafa Kemal and Çanakkale”. 
In addition, materials collected from the Çanakkale 
Battlefield will be exhibited in the panel hall.

EMU ATAUM RELEASES A STATEMENT ON “18 MARCH 
ÇANAKKALE VICTORY AND COMMEMORATION OF MARTYRS”

EMU TO 
COMMEMORATE 18 
MARCH ÇANAKKALE 

VICTORY AND MARTYRS 
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty of Dentistry was 
promoted in the February bulletin of Japan Kyushu University Faculty 
of Dentistry and Institute of Dental Sciences. In a statement made on 
the subject, it has been reported that the warm relations established 
with the initiatives of EMU Faculty of Dentistry academic staff 
member  Prof. Dr.Nehir Özden will continue to get stronger with 
many joint projects in the coming period.

EMU Faculty of Dentistry Dean and Head Doctor of the Faculty 
of Dentistry Dental Clinic Prof. Dr. Hikmet Solak stated that his 
colleagues around the world and their affiliated institutions sent 
messages of congratulations and support to EMU with the opening of 
their clinic, established in December 2021 with the latest technology 
targeting world standards in December 2021. Emphasizing that EMU 
Faculty of Dentistry’s international cooperation and projects will 
continue in an increasing fashion, Prof. Dr. Solak stated that they 
are happy to be included in the February bulletin of Japan Kyushu 
University Faculty of Dentistry and Dental Sciences Institute.

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Health Sciences Faculty, 
Nutrition and Dietetics Department Undergraduate Program has been 
awarded a 5-year accreditation, effective between 8 March 2022 and 
30 September 2027, by the Health Sciences Education Programs 
Accreditation Board (SABAK). Operating as an independent 
association, SABAK provides accreditation for health sciences 
education programs in different disciplines through conducting 

assessment and awareness-raising activities that contribute to the 
improvement of the quality of education in the health sciences field 
in Turkey. SABAK evaluation consists of 9 different assessment 
criteria; “Education Program”, “Program Outcomes”, “Student”, 
“Academic Staff”, “Infrastructure”, “Administration Structure”, 
“Institution Support and Financial Resources”, “Continuous Renewal 
and Development” and lastly, “Discipline-Specific Criteria”.

EMU FACULTY OF DENTISTRY FEATURES 
IN KYUSHU UNIVERSITY OF JAPAN’S FEBRUARY BULLETIN 

EMU NUTRITION AND DIETETICS DEPARTMENT 
UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAM RECEIVES SABAK ACCREDITATION
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
has finalised all preparations for a vibrant 
spring period. Students will welcome spring 
with activities organized by the Social and 
Cultural Activities Directorate. All events 
that will be held within the framework of the 
pandemic rules will be open to the public and 
free of charge.

“EMU Sound Set Festival” will be held on 
1 April
RAP music lovers will come together at 
“EMU Sound Set Festival”, which will be 
held for the first time at EMU. Within the 
scope of the festival that will take place at 
EMU Yasin Düşüner Stadium on Friday, 1 
April, 2022 at 18:00, popular RAP music 
performers Ayben, Tepki, Anıl Piyancı and 
foreign group A-Star will provide students 
with hours of joy.

“Rock’n EMU 10” Festival to Take Place
The 10th “Rock’n EMU” event will take 
place on Friday, 8 April, 2022, at 17:30 this 
year at EMU Yasin Düşüner Stadium. In 
the event, which is expected to be held with 
great enthusiasm and participation, EMU 
Music Club, Force Awakens, Group Redd, 
Manga and foreign band Decapitated, all of 
whom are among the famous rock bands and 
rock performers of Turkey and the Turkish 

Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC), will 
take the stage.

Edip Akbayram to Meet with Turkish 
Folk Music Fans
The “EMU with Folk Songs” event, to be 
held for the 9th time this year, will take place 
on Friday, 13 May, 2022 at 21:00 at EMU 
Yasin Düşüner Stadium. The event will start 
with the songs to be performed by the EMU 
Music Club, Turkish Folk Music Group. 
Then, the evening will continue with the 

concert performance of Edip Akbayram, one 
of Turkey’s leading artists. Edip Akbayram 
will sing his popular songs “Hasretinle Yandı 
Gönlüm”, “Aldırma Gönül”, and “Kendim 
Ettim Kendim Buldum”. 

On the other hand, the Spring Festival, 
anticipated with great excitement every year, 
will be held at EMU between 18 and 21 May  
2022. Details of the festival, to be organised 
for the 25th time this year, will be shared in 
the coming days.

EMU TO WELCOME A VIBRANT SPRING PERIOD
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Each year, Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) hosts many 

students coming from the various universities which EMU has 

collaborations with. Students coming to the EMU within the scope 

of the exchange program return to their home countries with all the 

good memories that made in TRNC and the quality education they 

receive at EMU. Within the scope of the student exchange program, 

a welcoming event for the exchange students who came to study at 

EMU during the 2021 – 2022 Academic Year Spring Semester was 

organized by the EMU International Student Activities and Student 

Unions Unit. The event, which was organized for 6 students coming 

from Suleyman Demirel University in Kazakhstan and 2 students from 

L. N. Gumilyov Eurasian National University also in Kazakhstan, 

took place on Friday, 11 March 2022 at 15:00 at the EMU Social 

and Cultural Activities Directorate. EMU vice Rector for Social 

and Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu and EMU Kazakhstan 

Students Association Executive Board Members were present during 

the event.

The event commence with International Office staff members and 

exchange students introducing themselves. During their speeches, 

students who came from Kazakhstan stated their excitement on 

being in TRNC, noted that they loved TRNC and EMU campus and 

said that they were welcomed with love. The event continued with 

an informative session by the International Office members on the 

events to be organized in the university. During the event, vice Rector 

for Social and Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu presented 

souvenirs to the exchange students. The event ended with a group 

photoshoot. 

EMU ORGANIZES WELCOMING EVENT 
FOR EXCHANGE STUDENTS



8 BULLETIN

Yönetim Yeri 
Doğu Akdeniz Üniversitesi, 
Gazimağusa / Kuzey Kıbrıs

Doğu Akdeniz Üniversitesi 
Adına Sahibi  

Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam / Rektör

Sorumlu
Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova / Rektör 

Yardımcısı 
Uluslararası İşler ve Tanıtım

Hazırlayan Birim 
Halkla İlişkiler ve Basın 

Müdürlüğü

Genel Koordinatör
Murat Aktuğralı / Müdür (v) 

Halkla İlişkiler ve Basın 
Müdürlüğü 

Haber Koordinatörü
Burcu Sultan Betin / Birim 

Sorumlusu (v) 
Halkla İlişkiler ve Basın 

Müdürlüğü 

Sayfa Düzeni 
Müge Debreli

Tuğçe Seren Karakoç

İletişim:
Gazimağusa, Kuzey Kıbrıs

Tel: 0392 630 1212
web: pr.emu.edu.tr

Management at
Eastern Mediterranean 
University, 
Famagusta / North 
Cyprus

On behalf of 
Eastern Mediterranean 
University
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın
Rector

Supervisor
Prof. Dr. 
Deniz İşçioğlu 
Vice Rector

Prepared by 
Public Relations and 
Media Directorate

General Coordinator
Burcu Sultan Betin 
Director (a.)
Public Relations and 
Media Directorate

News
Umut Aybay 
Ülgen İnanç
Selmin Erdoğan 

English Scripts
Şerife Özyahyalar
Gözde Etikan Sağer
Umut Aybay 
Mehmet Çokyaman

Layout
Müge Debreli
Yenilmez Ufuk Yılmaz

Contact:
Famagusta, North 
Cyprus
Tel: 0392 630 1212
web: pr.emu.edu.tr

This Week’s Academic Publications Source: Web of Science                                                                                         

Faculty of Education
1- Mertkan, Sefika, Gulen Onurkan Aliusta, and Hatice 
Bayrakli. “Pressured to publish: stories of inexperienced 
researchers.” Journal of Organizational Change 
Management (2022). (Early Access)

Faculty of Business & Economics
1- Nourafkan, Nadia Jobbehdar , Cem Tanova, Korhan 
Gökmenoglu “Can Mindfulness Improve Organizational 
Citizenship and Innovative Behaviors Through its Impact 
on Well-Being Among Academics?” Psychologıcal Reports 
(2022)  (Early Access)
2- Balcilar, Mehmet, and Evrim Toren. “The Time-Varying 
Effect of Asset Prices on Turkey’s Circular Economy.” 
Sustainability 13, no. 22 (2021): 12373.
3- Ikhide, Juliet E., Ahmet Tarik Timur, and Oluwatobi 
A. Ogunmokun. “The potential and constraint of work 

gamification for employees’ creative performance.” The 
Service Industries Journal (2022): 1-23. (Early Access)
Fen ve Edebiyat Fakültesi
1- Kara, Mustafa. “Approximation properties of the new 
type generalized Bernstein-Kantorovich operators.” AIMS 
Mathematics 7, no. 3 (2022): 3826-3844.

Faculty of Pharmacy
1- Işık, A., U. Acar Çevik, A. Karayel, I. Celik, T. Erçetin, 
A. Koçak, Y. Özkay, and Z. A. Kaplancıklı. “Synthesis 
and molecular modelling of thiadizole based 
hydrazone derivatives as acetylcholinesterase and 
butyrylcholinesterase inhibitory activities.” SAR and 
QSAR in Environmental Research (2022): 1-22. (Early 
Access)

Faculty of Engineering
1- Wei, Angang Cao, Babak Safaei, and Saeid Sahmani. 

“NURBS isogeometric-based nonlinear flexural analysis 
of quasi-3D surface elastic porous nanoplates.” Waves in 
Random and Complex Media (2022): 1-29. (Early Access)

Faculty of Tourism
1- Karatepe, Tuna, Ali Ozturen, Osman M. Karatepe, 
M. Mithat Uner, and Taegoo Terry Kim. “Management 
commitment to the ecological environment, green work 
engagement and their effects on hotel employees’ green 
work outcomes.” International Journal of Contemporary 
Hospitality Management (2022). (Early Access)

Foreign Languages and English Preparatory 
School
1- Mertkan, Sefika, Gulen Onurkan Aliusta, and Hatice 
Bayrakli. “Pressured to publish: stories of inexperienced 
researchers.” Journal of Organizational Change 
Management (2022). (Early Access)

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Tourism 
Faculty, Tourism Management Doctoral Program 
student and research assistant Denitsa Maydon 
attended the 5th Ethnosport Forum held on 5-6 
March 2022 in Baku, the capital of Azerbaijan. 
Within the scope of this year’s “Reviving the 
Traditional Sports” theme, 140 participants 
from 45 countries set a course for the traditional 
sports during the event. EMU Tourism Faculty 
academic staff members Assist. Prof. Dr. İlkay 
Yorgancı Maloney’s doctoral student Denitsa 
Maydon represented EMU in the international 
forum which hosts prominent academicians and 
experts in the field of traditional sports and games, 
state representatives, ministers of sports and 
deputy ministers. The forum commenced with an 
opening speech delivered by the World Ethnosport 
Confederation President Necmettin Bilal Erdoğan. 

Stating that the humanity needs the principles of 
peace, unity, respect and tradition, Erdoğan said 
that the World Ethnosport Confederation carries 
out its activities with this purpose in mind and, 
emphasized that the Confederation is to increase 
the number of such events and activities each 
passing day. Following the opening speeches, 
the event continued with panels, sessions and 
different activities where the traditional sports are 
discussed. Participating in all the events, Denitsa 
Maydon had the chance to meet with World 
Ethnosport Confederation President Necmettin 
Bilal Erdoğan, Azerbaijan Minister of Youth 
and Sports Farid Gayibov, Minister of Sports of 
Gambia Bakari Y. Badjie, Kyrgyz-Turkish Manas 
University Rector Prof. Dr. Alpaslan Ceylan, 
Kyrgyz-Turkish Manas University Department of 
Physical Education academic staff member Prof. 

Dr. Mehmet Türkemen, Prof. Dr. Pere Lavega 
from University of Lleida in Spain, Prof. Dr. 
Muharrem Tuna from Ankara Hacı Bayram Veli 
University, Prof. Dr. Jerono Rotich from North 
Carolina State University, Assist. Prof. Dr. Adem 
Kaya from Bowie State Univeristy and many other 
esteemed participants.

During the froum, Denitsa Maydon provided 
the other participant coming from 45 different 
countries with information regarding EMU. On her 
return to Cyprus, Maydon visited vice Rector Prof. 
Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu and provided information on 
the event. Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu congratulated 
Denitsa Maydon for successfully representing the 
EMU and wished the doctoral student success in 
her studies.
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